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PCWDB Policy Development Update

• Draft ARIZONA@WORK Pinal County Record Retention Policy was posted 
for public comment between March 7, 2022 and March 25, 2022. No 
comments were received. 

• Draft ARIZONA@WORK Pinal County Record Retention Policy was 
reviewed with Pinal County Workforce Development Board (PCWDB) 
members, service providers and stakeholders on May 4, 2022. 

• Today I am requesting a PCWDB vote for approval of the draft 
ARIZONA@WORK Pinal County Record Retention Policy.
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